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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

It is a joy and honor for us, as local public administration, to recommend RCE 
‘Children’s Hope’ to everyone who wants to honestly support the future existence of this 
organization. 

RCE ‘Children’s Hope’ is a Christian organization with a significant impact on the 
life of the local community. In the 26 years, it succeeded, at a high standard of 
competence, professionalism, work, discipline, hope, commitment and especially faith, to 
provide material, financial, emotional and educational support for the integration into a 
normal life for children in risk of family and school abandonment, for those with special 
needs, disabled, restoring not only the lives of children, but also the families, providing 
them with the security of a decent level of living and support for a dignified social life. 

Where the family was shattered, the organization took over the responsibility of 
growing and educating the abandoned children and their support for an integration into an 
independent life, providing them with a home, a loving family, where they found 
protection, kindness and mercy, the hope for a future they had never dreamed of and 
faith in God. 

Many of the children grown and educated by RCE ‘Children’s Hope’ are high-school 
and even college graduates, they have jobs, a family, they live a full life, being 
themselves a support for the society where they are integrated as people with potential, 
capable to built a future for the country. 

Speaking about the education of these children, we consider that the accreditation 
that the Romanian State has granted after years of strict monitoring and which was 
obtained by this organization for the primary and secondary education levels, represents a 
huge success, a true national acknowledgement of the considerable effort, seriousness, 
perseverance, values and high principles that the mission of RCE ‘Children’s Hope’ is built 
on. 

The diversified social services offered to poor children and families are licensed, 
with the compliance of the legislation in force, the organization having competence and 
expertise in this field. 

After years of involvement in the life of the local community, RCE ‘Children’s Hope’ 
has proved a huge potential in changing for the better and for the rest of the life not only 
the lives of poor, disabled, special need children, but the entire existence of their families 
and, moreover, it has created the grounds of developing new families, to live a life guided 
by high moral principles and values. 

We distinctly appreciate the way RCE ‘Children’s Hope’ has understood and made 
proof that its mission to provide material, social, educational, family support to special 
needs children, the abandoned and of those coming from social risk families, is not 
politically and religiously conditioned. 

Beyond applause and the acknowledgement of the community and of those whose 
life was saved, all these efforts need a permanent, consistent substantial financial and 
material support. In this context of understanding the need of financial support, we 
present this recommendation to be useful to the organization in view of obtaining 
financing from the institutions and bodies willing to be generously involved in the high 
mission that RCE ‘Children’s Hope’ has taken over responsibly, skillfully and highly morally. 

Respectfully, 
MAYOR 
Calin BIBART 
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